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SR 580 (Hillsborough Ave) Repaving from Lagoon St. to Sheldon Rd 445824-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving ( High

Friction Surface
Treatment)

Phase Completed
Limits from W. of

Lagoon St. to
Sheldon Road

Project Start August 31, 2020
Length .2 miles
City Town 'N'

Country
County Hillsborough
Road Hillsborough

Ave
SR 580

Construction
Cost

$607,103

Estimated
Completion

Early 2021

Contractor Hubbard
Construction
Company

Contact Information
Project Information
  Salem Dhouib
  813-612-3200
  Salem.Dhouib@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kris.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
FINAL ACCEPTED ON: JANUARY 22, 2021

This repaving project consists of removing the existing top layer of
asphalt and replacing it with a high friction surface treatment to
improve friction along the eastbound lanes of Hillsborough Avenue. 

Crosswalks are also being added to the intersections of Lagoon
Street and Sheldon Road.

Construction is expected to finish in early 2021.


